
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Tanner Newman, Director of Development Services 

DATE May 2, 2023 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF REDISTRICTING TN 
  

 

Request:  

To meet the requirements of the redistricting plan as passed by resolution of the Tupelo 

City Council on November 15, 2022, the Department of Development Services will 

present a draft of the proposed redrawing of voting district ward lines to City Council as 

developed by Three Rivers Planning and Development District toward a work session 

and public hearing on May 15 to present the draft map during a public hearing to invite 

resident input. Council will be presented with the draft map during work session for 

review. Amendments to the draft map as suggested by Council during this review will 

advise changes to the map presented at the May 15 public hearing. 


